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In 2015, AACN’s Board of Directors voted to develop a plan to re-conceptualize, 
repackage, and remarket AACN’s current leadership development initiatives and to 
ultimately expand the target groups for whom interprofessional leadership competencies 
can be developed in the health industry. To advance this plan, a Leadership Development 
Advisory Group (LDAG) was appointed and its members are: 

• Ann Cary, University of Missouri-Kansas City (Chair)
• Harriet Feldman, Pace University
• Jane Kirschling, University of Maryland
• Janet Krejci, Illinois State University
• Judith Lewis, D’Youville College
• Cynthia McCurren, Grand Valley State University
• Catherine Cox, AACN Staff Liaison

The LDAG is following a two-step process to design and deliver a unified leadership 
product line whereby the request for proposal (RFP) for design is separate from a future 
RFP for delivery. The design RFP has been finalized and is scheduled for release on 
March 28, 2016.  
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